[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents,

Well done again on completing such great work with your children at home. We have 2 weeks left and so as would normally happen in school we are winding down with home work at this stage. The schedule of work still has Irish, English and Maths which we would encourage you to do but there are also some fun ideas suggested which you are free to  follow or select others from the padlet if you wish.  There has been a huge response to the IXL website and the children are clocking up hours of work on it.
The padlet link this week is : https://padlet.com/mcoconnell1/n7e43e8pl3l177vq
There is no requirement  to send work back this week but we are always happy to receive it if you wish to send it.
Email addresses:
Pkinsella@ballinaprimaryschool.com
Ldunne@ballinaprimaryschool.com
Mcoconnell@ballinaprimaryschool.com


Thanks for everything !
Kind regards

Múinteoir Patricia/ Múinteoir Maryclare

